
 

PITTSBURGH LACE GROUP 
OCTOBER 2016 
E-MAIL BLAST 

 
IT’S TIME TO CELEBRATE! 

 
Hi, Everyone! 

 
Can you believe that the Pittsburgh Lace Group is 35 years old?  What an achievement! To 

celebrate, we have big plans for the weekend of October 14th. 
 

THIRTY-FIFTH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 
AN EVENING WITH JAN LETOWSKI 

Friday, October 14, 2016 
Churchill Borough Building 

6:00-9:30 
 

Come join us as we celebrate 35 years of lacemaking in the Pittsburgh area. There will be an 

enlightening discussion and display of lace from our friend Jan Letowski, goodies for sale from 
Lacy Susan and Jan, door prizes, and genial fellowship. Leave your political convictions at home 

and come hang out with old friends and new. Please bring something for a door prize. 
 

Admission:  Members are free; visitors $5.00 
Door prize tickets will be sold 

Commemorative bobbins will be sold for $15.00 
 

LACE WORKSHOP WITH TRUDY SCHOLTEN 
Saturday and Sunday, October 15 and 15, 2016 

Churchill Borough Building 
10:00-5:00 Saturday 

9:00-4:00 Sunday 
 

Join our friend Trudy of Lacy Susan as she teaches her first workshop!  Supplies can be 
purchased on Friday night.  Let’s all support Trudy as we learn together.  Please be sure to bring 

something for our pot-luck lunch.  As always, dinner on Saturday will be at Palmieri’s 
Restaurant in Plum Borough. 
 

   Out of respect for the views of all present, let’s refrain from any political talk.   



 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

LACE DEMONSTRATION AND TALK 
FIBERARTS GUILD OF PITTSBURGH 

November 11, 2016 

7:00-9:00 PM 
SIXTH PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH OF PITTSBURGH 

1688 Murray Avenue 
Pittsburgh, PA 15217 

Please let Amy or Joanie know if you can attend and demonstrate.  Please arrive no later than 

6:30 so that we will be able to set up.  The more members who attend, the better the Gui ld will 
be able to see what we are doing. 

 

That’s all for now!  Hope to see you all next weekend! 

 

 

 
 


